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Climate Change Commission

Official Information request reference: Ref:2021- 023

30 April 2021

Dear-

Thank youfor youremail of 30 March 2021 where you requested the followinginformation underthe
Official Information Act:

“We request the results of each of the submission questions (raw number and %) in the public consultation

n o, "

that closed last night on the draft climate budget i.e. the numbers that “strongly agree”, “agree”, “disagree”,
“strongly disagree” as posed by the Commission.
No need to include the information for submission that do not specifically provide the answers”

| have considered your request and | am refusing it under section 18(d) of the Act. The reason for the
refusalis that the information requested will soon be publicly available. The Commission intends to publish
this information afterthe final advice has beendelivered to the Ministerof Climate Change on 31 May
2021.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602.

Please note that the Commission has a policy to proactively release OIA responses to help others have
access to more information. Consequently, thisletter will be published on our website with your name and
contact details redactedto protect your privacy.

Kind regards

Astrid Nunns
General Managerk Strategy, Planning and Engagement
Climate Change Commission

Level 21, 1 Willis Street, Wellington 6011
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